
 

 

 

 

 

 

   
Message from Professor Jann Gardner, Chief Executive 

(3 March 2025, 2:40pm) 

NHSGGC Chief Executive, Professor Jann Gardner has been continuing to 
get out and about to meet staff and to hear about their ideas for the future. 

In the short video below, Jann reflects on a recent visit to Clydebank Health 
and Care Centre and Queen’s Quay Residential Care Home. 

You can also find the video here: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TNtJiIh9tOY  

 

  
 

    
 It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do 

not have access to a computer. 
A full archive of printable PDFs are available on the website 

   

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TNtJiIh9tOY
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcore-brief%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ccaragh.cheesman%40nhs.scot%7Cd286c9b8fe08454bfd9908dd5a605998%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638766092034909322%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OWNJLKuaQCRMUgcijJHtH5L4tvBp%2FaEyVyI4d%2FyITrc%3D&reserved=0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TNtJiIh9tOY

